Cato Community Newsletter August 2020

704-825-2946 CATOHOMES.COM



Thank you to everyone that participated in the ice cream truck event. I enjoyed seeing how much children have grown and meeting some grandchildren for the first time.

I would also like to give a shout out to our community morning walkers. It is so nice seeing you all improving your health as I ride through each morning.

We hope that everyone remains safe from the virus. If students do return to school on August 17th, please use caution around the school bus stops.

Please contact the office with any concerns.

- Tammey Thomas 704-825-2946









Come by the office to pick up your Waste Pro 2020/2021 schedule magnet.







Removal Dates

Trash - August 6th, 13th, 20th & 27th Yard Waste - August 6th & 20th Next Bulk Pickup - October 22nd



SENIORS OF CATO COMMUNITY:

Please refer to the enclosed note for more information on our luncheon. Complete and return to the office by August 5th.

211 is a free, confidential referral & information helpline that connects you to essential health & human services. 24/7

211 IS HERE TO HELP YOU

Helpful Numbers:

ADDRESS:

Belmont Police: 704-825-3792 Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191 Waste Pro: 704-839-7800 Animal Control: 704-866-3300

For Emergencies call 911